
 
 

 
 

2025 Exhibitor Service Manual (ESM) Instructions 
 
Exhibitors who need access to the ESM can follow the provided link at https://www.goshow.ags-
expo.com/tempecomm/login to request it. It is important to note that confirmed current exhibitors will 
receive a link, while those not confirmed through SMFM will be instructed to email AGS with their 
information and undergo verification by SMFM. 
 
Adding eventservices@ags-expo.com to the safe sender list is a good practice to ensure that emails from 
AGS are not blocked by firewall settings, which can be crucial for receiving important information and 
updates. 
 
If SMFM exhibitors have any additional questions or require further assistance, they can reach out to the 
appropriate contact for support. This clear communication will help exhibitors access the necessary 
resources and information for the meeting. 
 
SMFM EXHIBITS TEAM 
Kasey R. McNeil & Tracy Hall 
Society for Maternal-Fetal Medicine 
P: +1 (202) 599-8631 / (202) 644-9343 
kmcneil@smfm.org / thall@smfm.org  
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